
 

 
Gigastone Corporation 

 
 
Date: Nov. 29, 2018 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
USA 
 
Subject: Request for §2.933 Change in identification of equipment 
 
Reference: FCC ID: (2AR89-KP-SUPER3) 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
(Gigastone Corporation) requests a Change in Identification for a currently approved device. 
This application will establish a new FCC ID for purpose of marketing. 
 
The original FCC ID: 2AR89-KP-SUPER3  and we need to change it to 2AR89-QP-9182W 
 
 

 
 

 
Thanks and Best Regards, 
 
 
 

Signature:    Date: Nov. 22, 2019 

Name: Kristie chang 

Title: Manager 

Company: Gigastone Corporation 
 
 
 


